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School Calendar 
-Memorial Day ~ No School 
5/31 
-Graduation 6/3 @ 7 PM 
-Last Day 6/4 dismissal @ 
10:50  
 

Carpool Dates 
-Tuesday 6/1 PM 
-Wednesday 6/2 PM 
-Thursday 6/3 PM 
-Friday 6/4 AM & PM 
  

No Hot Lunch 
  

Band Practice Sheet 
June 2  Pink 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter Information 
Deadline is 7 PM on Wed. 
Send submissions to 
Newsletter@EastMartin.org 
  
 

East Martin Christian 
School 
269-672-5722 
Office@EastMartin.org 
www.EastMartin.org 

 

Principal’s Note 
This will be the final newsletter of the school year. I want to take a moment to 
thank you for the prayers, support and encouragement you've given to me this 
year. It was certainly a year unlike any other, yet God's faithfulness shone 
through in so many ways, and for that, I am so grateful. I'm grateful that we 
were in school, in person, all but 2 days! I'm thankful for the health of the 
students and staff. And finally, I'm thankful that East 
Martin Christian School could, in its 78th year, continue to 
teach students based on the infallible word of God. To 
God be the Glory! I wish you and your family a safe, 
healthy and restful summer.   
 

In Christ,  
Gail Riddering  
 

Enrollment Forms  
Please return the enrollment forms by June 1. This will greatly help us as we 
plan and schedule for next year. Thank you!  
 

Graduation  
The 8th grade graduation will be held Thursday, June 3 at 
7:00 in the EMCS gym.  
 

Report Cards and AIMS - Web Assessments   
These will be sent home on Thursday, June 3. A paper copy, in an envelope, will 
be sent home with each student in grades K - 8. Grades 3 - 8 will also receive a 
digital copy of the report card only.  
 

Hot lunch 
There is no hot lunch this coming week, so please send your child with a lunch 
each full day of school.  
 

Bussing 
Please note, There’s no PM bussing on June 1, 2, or 3 and no bussing on June 4. 
 

Last Day Dismissal 
The last day of school is Friday, June 4. The students will be dismissed at 10:50. 
There's no bussing this day. 

http://www.eastmartin.org/


Kindergarten Visits and Tours 
We are scheduling tours for kindergarten students for next fall. If you have a child ready for 
kindergarten, please call the office to schedule a tour and to meet the teacher! Please spread 
the word to your family and friends. 
 

Donations Wanted for the Outdoor Education / STEM Classes Next Year 
If you have any of these items, please drop them off in the box labeled "STEM" or, label items “Rachel Clark”.  
1. Rinsed, clear 2 liter bottles (30 are needed) 
2. Lego and Duplo bricks  
3. Empty toilet and paper towel tubes 
4. Aquariums of any size and aquarium supplies such as filters, nets, plants 
 

Library Books & Cards 
The library is closed. Please remind your student to return any library books that they may still have out. We 
will post a list for the students outside the library door. Library cards for the middle school also need to be 
returned.  For any lost library book or card there will be a fee of $5. If students still need AR points the 
teachers have wonderful classroom libraries. Thanks for a great year. The Library Ladies 
 

3rd Annual Walk-A-Thon Update  
Thank you for making the walk-a-thon such a success! Over $6,000.00 was raised for our new outdoor 
education class, our new educational support services and upgrading our website. Congratulations to Addy 
Tuinstra for bringing in the most pledges and to Harrison Walker in 
elementary & Jacob Helder in middle school for the most laps. Thank 
you to Buist Electric and an anonymous donor for sponsoring this 
event! 
 

Shop @ AmazonSmile to Support East Martin Christian School 

 

Visit the ShopWithScrip website for summer hours 
 

RaiseRight by ShopWithScrip Fundraising App 
Check out the attached flyer that shows an easy way to raise money for our school and help with your tuition. 
 

Moms in Prayer 
You are invited! Moms in Prayer will be meeting on Thursday afternoons to pray for our students and East 
Martin Christian School. Please contact Melodie Norris for more information. Cell: 269-270-1407; Email: 
melodienorris74@gmail.com 
 

VBS in the Community 
Join us at Watson Bible Church (1626 – 116th Avenue), June 14-18 from 9:30am-
Noon as we visit ‘Herman Hollow’ and spend the week looking at ‘Unlikely Heroes’. 
 

Join us at Martin Reformed Church, June 21-24 from 9-11:30am for Knights of North 
Castle VBS.  Helpers needed. Sign up children and to volunteer at 
www.martinreformed.org or contact Sarah Broughman 269-760-9232 or 
children@martinreformed.org 

http://www.martinreformed.org/

